DON CARLOS PEETE, M. D.

531 ARGYLE BUILDING
KANSAS CITY, MISSOURI

April 8, 1942

As Oy Alien, N, D,
801 Louilslana
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Friiend,

I wrote Dr, Canuteson yesterday in regard
to Ralph Miller's condition the day of the
Colorado game so that he would know that
Ralph had been examined that day,

I am inclosing a copy of the letter to
you so that the records will be made clear.
It 1s indeed gratifying to know that Ralph
1s getting along well and I hope that he will
soon be entirely recovered,

Now that the shouting is over and the
books are closed on the year I would like
agaln to express my thanks to you and lirs,
Allen for the many pleasant and happy times
that we have had this year together,

I know that there are so many demands
upon your time that it is almost impossible
to get away for a little relaxation and we
do not want you to feel obligated in paying
us a visit, We do want vou to know however
that the latch string is always out., Maybe
you will feel as though you would like to
get away from everything for a while one of
these days, We will be very glad to have
the privilege of returning some of the kind

things you have done for us.

Regards to all,

5 2P

Don«Carlos Peete, M, D,




